REPORT ON THE MAIL ORDER SERVICE

To the Annual General Meeting, CSTM, 2001

I have just begun the new supplemtn to the catalogue and this time it will include listings for items that have not been received for review – only a track list will be printed if it visible on the tray card of the CD.  Some artists have issued new CDs which have been picked up by the distributors with whom I deal and I feel that we will lose sales if these are not included.  Also, I have a chance to see how they will be accepted by placing them first in the Direct Sales available at some Calgary Folk Clubs courtesy of Gord and Jill Sherret.

I cleaned up all the mail early in the year and took the summer off.  Unfortunately some orders that cam in while I was away were not dealt with as quickly as they would have been normally, and I apologise to those affected.

Orders through the website have increased slightly and it looks as though new people are finding this a convenient way to order.  Because of the number of new items available I have been carrying less copies of each title than I normally do, and this has resulted in some delays.

Wholesale prices are gradually increasing but it is not my intention to raise our catalogue prices during the coming year.

The exchange on the American dollar has meant a delay in listing items available from Smithsonian – Folkways.  I have their catalogues but the Canadian items are considered as archival material and carry a premium wholesale price, which makes them rather expensive here once shipping and GST have been factored in.

Respectfully submitted,

Dave Foster

